PANJAB UNIVERSITY, CHANDIGARH

From:-

The Assistant Registrar (Exam-lll),
Panjab University,
Chandigarh.

To,

i i

The Principals of the affiliated colleges,
Panjab University, Chandigarh.

The Chairpersons of all The Teaching
Departments P.U. Chandigarh.

Heads of the Branches/Offices (Non-
Teaching), P.U. Chandigarh.

Directors of all the P.U. Regional
Centres.

V.C. / D.U.I. & COE Office.

o 101°
No.?ﬁ.&.....'..o...../ARE-m

Dated.%.c.r/..’.?i/OlS)

Subject: -Grant of Golden Chance to the students of all Professional Courses/Undergraduate/

Postgraduate Courses Examinations to be held in June 2019.

Dear Sir/Madam,

This is in further continuation to the Circular No. 702-802/ARE-II, dated 10.05.20189, regarding

Golden Chance given to all Professional Courses/Undergraduate/Postgraduate Courses, to complete

the degree (i.e Compartments/Re—appear/lmprovement/Additional Subject).

In view of the discussion held in the Syndicate meeting on 28.05.2019, the last date for

applying Golden Chance has further been extended from 20.05.2019 to 06.06.2019. These

examinations well be held in June, 2019.

Yours faithfully,

it

Assistant Registrar (Exam-l1l)




